
Dear Parents/Carers, Tuesday 13th February 2024
Primary Lunch Menu - New Exciting Launch

We would like to extend our thanks to all parents/carers for sharing your feedback with us regarding
primary school lunches. We appreciate all the feedback that we have received and the positive
partnerships that have been formed to ensure our pupils have a nutritious, healthy and enjoyable
lunch.

Following the feedback we have since had a pupil and parent food tasting session. Pupils were
represented from all classes across both GNSA Primary and NPS, where they shared their opinions
on a range of menu items on behalf of their class. As an outcome of this, menu items were adapted
and co-created.

Parent quote:
You can clearly see massive improvements being made in the look, taste and presentation of the
food. I love the collaborative approach the school is taking with involving the kids and parents in this
journey, I hope this continues.

Pupil quote:
I was so lucky to represent my class for the food tasting. I couldn’t stop eating the spaghetti and gave
my feedback on all the dishes. Thank you to the catering team. I can't wait for the new menu.

As a school we have worked extremely hard with our catering team to ensure that whilst taking on all
feedback, we are also dedicated to ensuring that we are exposing our pupils to a range of new food
items and providing them with a nutritious meal that meets the food standards, putting their health and
wellbeing at the forefront.

We are delighted to share our new lunch menu with you, which will launch the first day back after half
term. The menu has been created with child friendly language so that together we can further
encourage pupils to try new food and enjoy their school lunches. Spring 2 Menu - CLICK HERE

We are also looking into extending the KS1 government funded fruit and vegetable scheme and we
will fund for KS2 to have access to fruit during their afternoon playtime.

Thank you once again for your support.

Your sincerely,

Miss Chatur
Vice Principal

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zYgx9zben_GvczPhQec4iPWIutUwcrSI/view?usp=sharing

